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From: Washington, Lanesia - MSHA <washington.lanesia@DOL.GOV>

Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 12:42 PM

To: Burton, Caroline Schmidt <CBurton@mcguirewoods.com>

Cc: zzMSHA-MSHA FOIA <MSHAFOIAs@dol.gov>; Hatch, Benjamin L. <BHatch@mcguirewoods.com>
Subject: RE: Acknowledgment FOIA 11989
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Mr. Hatch,

As a follow-up to our conversation, you indicated you are seeking interview materials
maintained by MSHA and DOL’s Office of the Inspector General (OIG) related to Mr. Jack
Kuzar and the 2010 Upper Big Branch accident. Your request will be assigned to MSHA and
OIG for separate responses. Thanks

Lanesia Washington
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Officer
Mine Safety and Health Administration

Office of Standards, Regulations and Variances
(202) 693-9542





